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18th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Dodgeball Club After School with Mrs Reinhardt – Tuesdays 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm (maximum of 
20 places)  
 
We would like to offer Dodgeball after school to Year 5 pupils commencing on Tuesday 16th April with 
the last session being on Tuesday 21st May.    
 
Children must either wear black trainers or bring trainers to change into (any colour trainers).  Pupils 
will not be able to participate if they do not have trainers. 
 
If you collect your child from school, please collect promptly at 4.00 pm from the KS2 Gregg House 
gate.  However, if you have given permission for your child to walk home previously then we will let 
them walk home after the club has finished. 
 
If you would like your child to participate, please contact the office to book a place.  A child will only 
have secured a place once they have received a confirmation email.   Places are allocated on a first 
come first served basis.  Any child not securing a place, the parent/carers will be send a message saying 
they are on the waiting list. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Costello 
Principal 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


